

1st October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Date change for end of the school year 2021-2022

I would like to advise you of a change to the end of term for the current academic year due to the additional bank holiday for the Queen's Jubilee falling within the May half term holiday. Essex County Council have advised us that the school year will end on Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> July 2022.

Therefore our non-pupil day is now on Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> July 2022. Your child's last day at school will be Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> July 2022.

I have attached an updated copy of the calendar which shows the dates. This is also available on the website.

Yours sincerely

Natasha Outhwaite

**Head Teacher** 

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









